
Congratulations Chief Mark Duski,
Deputy Chief Bill Tauchen and the

Villa Park Village Board!
On August 14, 2006, the Village of Villa Park amended
its building and fire code to require residential quick
response fire sprinklers, following the NFPA 13D
standard, in all new single-family homes and town
homes. In addition, all new commercial construction
over 1,500 square feet is required to be protected with
fire sprinklers.

As a result, Villa Park will become a fire safe community
protecting those who live, work and visit there. It also
helps safeguard the firefighters who respond to the
incidents.

Village President Joyce Stupegia
and Village Trustees:
Village Clerk Hosanna Korynecky
Trustee Jeff Blankensop
Trustee Albert Bulthuis
Trustee Thomas Cullerton
Trustee John Davis
Trustee David Hegland
Trustee Richard Illian
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1-866-2NIFSAB (1-866-264-3722)
To see where your community ranks, go to FireSprinklerAssoc.org

and click on “Municipal/Fire District Fire Sprinkler Code Ranking”

(l-r) Chief Mark Duski and
Deputy Chief Bill Tauchen
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Congratulations for following FEMA’s “America Burning” guidelines
for the protection of citizens and FEMA’s Firefighter Life Safety
Summit recommendations for the protection of firefighters.


